
 

 

∙ 101 North Main Street ∙ P.O. Box 1809 ∙ Lancaster, SC 29721 

 

Memo: Lancaster County RFP No. 500-200414 [Overhead Illuminated Signs & Ground 

Mounted Signs Along US 521] 

From:  Cathy McDaniel, Procurement Director 

Subject:  Addendum No. 2 

Date:  April 9, 2020 

 

The bid open date remains at 2:00 PM on Tuesday, April 14th, 2020. 
 

The following questions were submitted and are answered below: 

 

 For the IISNS sign sheeting, would the county prefer standard Type IX sheeting or Diamond Grade - 

Translucent / Reflective sheeting (please see cut sheet attached)?  Either option is acceptable. 

 

 Will the successful contractor be responsible for obtaining an encroachment permit with SCDOT for the 
work?  The County will be responsible for obtaining the encroachment permit. 

 

 Can lashing rod be used to lash the new wires for the new lighted signs to the existing traffic signal 
wires?  The sign cable may be attached to the supporting messenger wire by a preformed lashing rod. 
Lashing rods shall be of the proper size to withstand the anticipated tension and weight and have the 
internal diameter to snugly hold the cable but not cut into its jacket.  
 

 The solicitation references being able to see the flat sheet, ground mounted signs from opposing 
directions. Does this mean that the signs should be mounted on each side of the u-section posts? Or 
should the signs be mounted on top of the posts?  The County prefers the signs to be mounted on top of 
the post.  

 

 Will the successful contractor be allowed to run wires inside of the existing traffic signal poles for the 
lighted signs? Yes. 
 

 

Best Regards, 

         
Cathy McDaniel 

Procurement Director 


